

September 13, 2016

Strengthen Thy Sister P. O Box 3021 Bridgeton, MO 63044

Dear Chaunceia,

Thank you for your gift of \$1,500.00 received on 9/10/2016 from the Strengthen Thy Sister 2016 Community Service Initiative to help fund the purchase of wish list items. The Center for Women in Transition is deeply grateful for your support.

The goal of the Center is to make a difference in the lives of women coming out of incarceration. We provide wrap around services, including housing, food and transportation assistance, case management, mentoring, life skills coaching, and referrals to a myriad of services. With the help of supporters like you we will continue to see improvements in the women we serve, their families and our communities.

Your support helps the Center for Women in Transition provide tools, supports and resources to help women transitioning out of jail/prison to help them make positive choices, achieve meaningful goals and be accountable for past actions. With the help of donations from supporters like you, we will continue to see a substantially lower rate of recidivism in our clients, resulting in improved self-image for the women, stability for their children and families, and safer communities.

We hope the difference you have made in these lives and our community is as meaningful and rewarding to you as it has been to us. It would not be possible without your support.

Again, many thanks for your generous gift.

Sincerely,

Laura Toledo Executive Director

Kellie Roberts

Development Director

The Center for Women in Transition is a 501(c)(3) nonprofit organization, EIN# 43-1799627. No goods or services were received in exchange for this gift. Your contribution is tax-deductible to the extent allowed by law. Please keep this letter for your tax records.

United Way of Greater St. Louis